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Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca
Sent:  Thursday, December 09, 2004 4:10 PM

To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips; colin.needham@gov.ab.ca; DFO; DFO; Fraser Fairman; Gavin More,
GNWT Environmental Assessment Manager; roshan@mandellpinder.com; Louie Azzolini; MVEIRB
Counsel; MVLWB - Regulatory Officer; Paramount Resources Ltd.; Shirley Maaskant, Paramount
Resources Ltd.; Wade Romanko, Environment Canada

Subject: Percy Hardisty
Hi Kim,

The attached letter is being submitted on behalf of the Ka'a'Gee Tu First Nation. Please let me know when and
how the Review Board will be responding to this request.

Thanks,

Joe Acorn

P. O.Box 53

Yellowknife, N.T. X1A 2N1
Tel: (867) 766-2455

Fax: (867) 873-9190

E-mail: joeacorn@theedge.ca
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